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 The Honorable Board of Franklin County Commissioners met on the above date.  

Present for the meeting were Brad Peck, Chairman; Rick Miller, Chair Pro Tem; and Bob Koch, 

Member; and Fred Bowen, County Administrator.  Meeting convened at 3:00 pm. 

 

Executive Session at 3:03 pm regarding personnel based on RCW 42.30.110(1)(g), evaluate 

qualifications of applicants for employment or review performance of public employee.  

HOWEVER, open session per RCW 42.30.140(4) for: discussion of salaries, wages, other 

conditions of employment generally applied in open session; Final action to hire, set salary of 

individual employee or class of employees, discharging or disciplining an employee. 

 

Open Session at 4:48 pm.   

Present in audience:  Planning Director Jerrod MacPherson. 

Administrative Assistant Position to County Administrator and Commissioners 

Motion – Mr. Koch:  Mr. Chairman, after interviews and deliberation, I would make a motion to 

hire Toni Fulton as our new Administrative Assistant.  Second by Mr. Miller.  3:0 vote in favor. 

Adjourned at 4:50 pm. 
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 There being no further business, the Franklin County Board of Commissioners meeting 

was adjourned until May 12, 2010. 

 

      BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
      FRANKLIN COUNTY, WASHINGTON 
 
 
 
      ____________________________________ 
      Brad Peck, Chairman 
 
 
 
      ____________________________________ 
      Rick Miller, Chairman Pro Tem 
 
 
 
      ____________________________________ 
      Robert E. Koch, Member 
 
Attest: 
 
_____________________________ 
Clerk to the Board 
 
 
 
Approved and signed May 19, 2010. 
 


